
PTP Website/ Meeting
Minutes

Visit our
Website

 

Weekly
Wednesday
11/01/23-11/08/23

Lunch Menu 10/30-
11/3

Lunch Menu 11/6-11/10

 

Trunk or Treat!
Thank you to our amazing Parent Teacher Partnership for hosting a fun
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Trunk or Treat! We are always so thankful for you all.

Week at a Glance
11/01-11/08

Wednesday, November 1- D Day
House Limbo Competition

Report Cards go home

Thursday, November 2 -No Letter
No School

Parent Teacher Conferences

Friday, November 3 - No Letter
No School

Parent Teacher Conferences

Monday, November 6- E Day
Stained Glass Club 2:50-4:00pm

Altruismo Food Drive Begins

Tuesday, November 7 -A Day

Wednesday, November 8 - B Day
Chess Club 3:00-4:00pm

Looking Ahead

There will be NO SCHOOL for students Thursday,
November 2nd- Friday, November 3rd for Parent
Teacher Conferences. Please reach out to your
child's teacher, if you have not done so already, if
you would like to schedule a conference.

Lost and Found

Please stop by our lost and found table during parent
teacher conferences. We have SO MANY ITEMS! Any
unclaimed items as of November 9th will be donated to a
local charity.
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Once again, we are reminding our families that you are NOT permitted to park in
the Sisters of Saint Joseph or Concordia parking lots. We know parking is limited,
but under no circumstance should you park there. They will be towing any cars
that are not visiting their residents. Also, please be kind and respectful to their staff
.

With the weather getting colder, please be sure to send your child to school with
appropriate outdoor clothing. Teachers like to take their homerooms outside for
recess when possible. Have all coats, hats, gloves, etc. labeled with your child's
name on it. Please DO NOT send your child in with blankets.

Help Us Spread the Word!

We will be holding an Informational Session for prospective
students and their families on November 20th. If you know
of anyone interested in learning more about our school,
please share this opportunity with them!
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